
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

P.O. Box 5367  Unit 7 Pastorie Park 
Helderberg 7135   Cnr Reitz & Lourens St.,Somerset West 
Tel:  +27 (0)21 851 1616   CK 97/46008/23 
Fax: +27 (0)86 512 0154  e-mail: info@enviroafrica.co.za VAT4870170513 

 

27 March 2023 

Dear Registered Interested and Affected Party  

APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION IN TERMS OF THE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 

ACT, ACT NO 107 OF 1998, AS AMENDED: FOR THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF A BRIDGE AND RE- ALIGNMENT OF THE 

GRAVEL ROAD ON PORTION 3 OF THE FARM VISGAT NO.207 AND PORTION 2 OF THE FARM NO. 304 CERES 
 

Outcome:  ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION GRANTED 

Date of decision:  2023-03-24 

Date of Issue:  2023-03-24 

EIA Ref: 16/3/3/1/B5/2/1059/22       
 

In terms of Condition 6 of the Environmental Authorisation, EnviroAfrica, on behalf of Doornkraal Investment (Pty) Ltd would like to 

inform you that an Environmental Authorisation has been issued on 24 March 2023 for the proposed development of a bridge and re- 

alignment of the gravel road on Portion 3 of the Farm Visgat no. 207 and Portion 2 of the Farm no. 304 Ceres.  

 

A copy of the Environmental Authorisation is available via email, if requested, and at the following website: 

https://enviroafrica.co.za/projects/completed/  

 

Attached, please find a copy of: 

• the reasons for the decision  

 

Also note that in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, all registered interested & affected parties have the right 

to appeal the decision (See Section G of the Environmental Authorisation).  Should any person wish to lodge an appeal against this 

decision, he/she must submit the appeal to the appeal minister, and a copy of the appeal to the applicant, any registered interested and 

affected party, and any organ of state with interest on the matter, within 20 days from the date that the notification of the decision was 

sent to the registered interested and affected parties by the applicant. 

 

Appeals must be submitted in writing to: 

By post: Attention: Western Cape Ministry of Local Government, Environmental Affairs and Development Planning 

Private Bag X9186 

Cape Town  

8000  

By Facsimile: 021 483 4174 or  

 

By email: DEADP.Appeals@westerncape.gov.za 

 

By Hand: Attention: Mr Marius Venter 

Room 809, 8th Floor Utilitas Building 

1 Dorp Street, Cape Town 

8001 

 

If you need any additional information, please contact clinton@enviroafrica.co.za 

Yours sincerely  

 

Clinton Geyser                         
 
 
 
EnviroAfrica CC 
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